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11 March 2013

Abdul Aziz Al-Mogren
Dean, College of Architecture and Planning
King Saud University
Riyadh 11574
Saudi Arabia

Senf vra electronic mail

Dear Dean Al-Mogren:

At the March 2013 meeting of the National Architectural Accrediting Board, the

board reviewed the Msiting team Report from visit three to King Saud University. I

dm pleased to report that KSU's Bachelor of Architecture program has been
granted Substantial Equivalency for a period of six years. The Substantial

Equivalency term is effective January 1,2013-

The NAAB encourages public dissemination of the Architecture Program Report

and the Visiting Team Report. lf either report is made available to the public, it

should be published in its entirety.

The NAAB staff is developing a form for collecting statistics and other information

about Substantially Equivalent programs. Janet Rumbarger will send you the form,

due annually, when it is readY.

Once again, I want to congratulate KSU on achieving the Substantial Equivalency

designation.

Sincerely,

Theodore Landsmark
President

Cc: Prof. Sayed Amer
Prof. Yousef Fadan
Rector's Office, King Saud University
C. William Bevins, fntn; Kenneth Schwartz, FAIA; Jack Pyburn, FAIA;

Dakotah Apostolou; Morris Brown, FAIA; Fatih Rifti, PhD; Kin

DuBois, FAIA


